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The working party provided a useful forum for reflecting the perspectives of central banks, finance 
ministries, and law enforcement officials. We agree with the working party's conclusion that it is 
important to monitor the situation going forward and that a similar approach could be useful in the 
future if circumstances warrant, though it is not necessary at this time to establish new, formal 
international coordinating mechanisms specifically addressing electronic money developments. 
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